
Lorne Park Baptist Church e-Blast (Sept. 16th, 2022) 

Visit us at https://LPBC.ca 

Church Office: Tues. Wed. and Fri. 8 a.m. - 3 p.m. (905) 278-7833 Email: office@lpbc.ca 

Associate Pastor (children and family pastoral care) – Laura Sellakandu ext. 228 or laura@lpbc.ca 

Prayer requests can be sent to prayers@lpbc.ca or to the office anytime 

For ways to donate, go to our donations webpage: https://lpbc.ca/#generosity 

IN PERSON SERVICES  

We will continue to meet over Zoom as well as in-person at church and you can join us each Sunday 
at 10:30 a.m. using the following link.   

https://zoom.us/j/9326242374?p wd=OUJTSkRocjdVNU5sbVRzRGpzbno 4Zz09 

 Meeting ID: 932 624 2374 Password: 000000 (if needed) 

Call in number: +1 647 558 0588 (if needed) 

PRIME TIMERS 

Mark these dates on your calendar. Fellowship with Prime Timers at 12:15 pm September 20 and 
October 18 for more great times together. On September 20th come and travel vicariously to 
Switzerland with Lona and Ernest Ockenden.  Bring your bag lunch. Tea, coffee and desserts 
will be served. Weather permitting we will gather outside in the parking lot. 

YOUTH NIGHT RESUMES 

Youth Night resumes on Tuesday, September 20th at 7 pm and will be a hybrid format. Join us either 
online or in-person at Laura Sellakandu’s home. 

BENEVOLENT FUND 

There are people within our church family or local community who occasionally need financial 
support. The Benevolent Fund gives us an opportunity to be a blessing and support them. We 
would like to have a Benevolent Sunday every quarter and continue providing this vital support to 
those who need it so consider contributing to the Benevolent Fund on Sunday September 18, 2022. 

CHURCH CLEANUP DAY 

We need help trimming, pulling weeds, tying bundles, etc.  Please contact Rod Wozny at 905-823-

1950 if you are willing to help tomorrow Saturday, Sept 17th at 9:30 am.  Weather permitting. 
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BIBLE STUDIES AT LPBC 
 
Bible Study (Ladies): Wednesday mornings at 10:00 am - Study on Daniel (In person at the church) 
 
Bible Study (Everyone): Wednesday evenings at 7:30 pm - The Prayer Course (Start date - 
September 28th, over zoom using Sunday zoom link) 
 

19 YEARS AND STILL GOING VERY STRONG 

The Seams Nice Quilters will have started their 19th year of quilting within the community.  We are a 
group of women that enjoy each other’s company and have an interest in quilting.  We meet every 
Tuesday morning 9:30 – 11:30 and have 2 stay-all-day sessions each month.  Everyone with a similar 
interest is very welcome to join us. 

THE COMPASS WALK  FUNDRAISER ON SEPTEMBER 17TH 

 

The 16th Annual Walk the Walk for The Compass takes place in-
person on Saturday September 17th, 2022.   

The Walk will be a hybrid event including both in-person and virtual participation.  

https://thecompass.ca/walk/


The in-person Walk will be held on Saturday September 17th, 2022. Our event will start and finish 
at the Church of St. Mark – Lutheran, located at 130 Mineola Road East. Times to be 
determined.   
Our virtual Walk begins on Sunday September 11th, 2022 and ends on Saturday September 
17th. The beauty of participating in a virtual walk is that anybody, anywhere can join the walk and 
raise money for The Compass. You can walk around your home, inside or out, walk on a treadmill, 
walk your neighbourhood with or without friends, you can also choose to run, swim, ride your bike, 
skateboard, walk the golf course – whatever you choose to virtually do. 
 

Please Ctrl+click on this link https://thecompass.ca/walk/ for further information on 
participating, registering (optional) and donating on-line. You may also mail or drop off a 
cheque to The Compass, 427 Lakeshore Road E. Mississauga, L5G 1H8, Attn: The Treasurer. 

 
Thanks for your support for this wonderful ministry God has called us to!! 

 
Please contact Don Hallman (dhallman@pathcom.com) 905-820-1981 if you have questions. 
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